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March 8, 2024 
 
Jishan Jiang, Ph.D. 
Professor 
College of Grassland Science and Technology 
China Agriculture University 
Beijing, China, 100193 
 
Dear Dr. Jiang: 
 

  

 

 
 

I am writing this letter to invite you to visit the University of Washington in Seattle between June 26th to 28th, 2024, 
during your upcoming trip to the United States attending the American Society of Plant Biologists Annual Plant 
Biology Meeting taking place in Honolulu, Hawaii. I have enjoyed our discussions in the past few years since you 
became an independent Principal Investigator at the China Agriculture University. We have exchanged many ideas on 
your latest progress in studying light-regulated nuclear import of proteins. I believe that your visit to the University of 
Washington would provide an opportunity for us to discuss in person potential collaboration in the 
future. My research group would also like to hear about the latest findings you have made in your laboratory. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Ning Zheng, Ph.D 
Professor 
Department of Pharmacology 
 


